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HIGH SCHOOL ADVANCED PLACEMENT 
 
 
 
 
  WHAT IS NEW FOR 2009-2010?   
 
 

 Teachers will have the opportunity to receive FREE Advanced Placement (AP) trainiing 
from The College Board during the weeks of Aug 3-7 and Aug 10-14.  This free training 
should ensure that ALL teachers who teach AP have received the 5-day content area 
training required. 
 

 Protocols and timelines for administering your AP program are on the Advanced Academic 
Department website in the recently revised AP Procedural Guide.  

 
 High school grades will reflect enrollment and performance in rigorous courses.  The 

precise formula for determining grades has not, at the time of this publication, been 
released. 

 
 
  WHAT YOU NEED TO DO?   
 
 

 Make sure that you have the most recent version of the AP Procedural Guide. 
 

 Follow protocols carefully for enrolling students in rigorous courses. 
 

 
 Stay tuned to alerts from the Department of Advanced Academic Programs. 

 
 
  WHAT WILL HAPPEN IF YOU DON’T?   
 
 

 Your school grade may fall. 
 
 
 WHO NEEDS TO KNOW?   
 
 

 Principals, Assistant Principals, Guidance Staff, Teachers, Area Directors 
 
 
 HOW WILL YOU COMMUNICATE FOLLOW-UP?   
 

 Email alerts and revised versions of the District Advanced Placement Procedural Guide, 
Area Directors 

 
 

CONTACT  

 
Department of Advanced Academic Programs 

Cynthia Park, Director/Area Office Staff 
(754) 322- 2870 


